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Don’t miss these chances to hear
from the candidates for bishop

The three candidates for the 10th bishop will be in the Diocese of Kansas Oct. 2 - 5 at
four evening question-and-answer sessions. These are part of a tour of the diocese called
“walkabouts” that will introduce the candidates to a variety of congregations and
ministries and will give people the chance to hear from them.

Child care will be available at all of the sessions:
Tuesday, Oct. 2
7 - 8:30 p.m., St. Thomas the Apostle, 12251 Antioch Rd., Overland Park

Wednesday, Oct. 3
7 - 8:30 p.m., Epiphany, 400 East Maple, Independence

Thursday, Oct. 4
7 - 8:30 p.m., St. Stephen’s, 7404 East Killarney Pl., Wichita

Friday, Oct. 5
7:15 - 8:45 p.m., Grace Cathedral, 701 SW 8th Ave., Topeka

Can’t be there in person?
The events will be live streamed online. Check the diocesan website for details in the
days right before the walkabouts: www.episcopal-ks.org.

Plans also call for the sessions to be recorded with videos posted online. That link also
will be on the diocesan website.

Additional information about all candidates is online at www.kansasbishopsearch.org




